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ALERT:  SHOWCASING VANCE ELEMENTARY’S ECOLOGY THEME; FREE 
FAMILY-FRIENDLY EVENT OPEN TO THE WHOLE COMMUNITY  

 
Garden Party Takes on a Whole New Meaning Thanks to Vance Elementary School  

 
What: The time is drawing near for Vance Elementary School’s 6th Annual Fall Garden Party!  

In fact, on Thursday, October 25th, our ecology-themed elementary school will have 
green thumbs in full force as they celebrate the success of their students and community. 
Featuring an apple cider press, ecologically-based activities for school-aged students and 
an Ecology Expo, this is one event you won’t want to miss.  
 
A free soup dinner will also be provided with additional baked goods being available for 
purchase.  
 

 
When: Thursday, October 25th  

5:00 - 7:00 PM  
 
Where: Vance Elementary School’s Peace Garden  

98 Sulphur Springs Road, Asheville, NC 28806  
 

 


